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AAACU Participates in 2nd Annual Guns and Hoses Softball Game. 

Alpena, MI, July 1, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area 
Credit Union (AAACU) participated in 2nd Annual 
Guns and Hoses softball game. 

AAACU team members were onsite at the softball 
game giving away free popcorn, baseballs, 
frisbees, sunglasses, waterproof phone cases and 
more. In addition, AAACU team member Ari sang 
the National Anthem to kick off the game. This 
community event featured Oscoda firefights and 
police officer playing a friendly game of softball 
with all proceeds going to support their 
community investment efforts. 

The credit union is proud to participate in 
community events sharing valuable credit union 
information with community members and helping 
to provide free family friendly activities. 

Sponsorship to Guns and Hoses came from the credit unions Community Reinvestment Fund. 
These funds are comprised of dollars donated back into our communities thanks to credit union 
members who choose to receive their monthly statements electronically. The credit union 
pledged to donate $9.00 annually for each of these e-statements account and in 2023, AAACU 
will donate up to $238,000.00 back into the communities they serve. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of May 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 44,533 members with total 
assets equal to $817,694,658. 

mailto:ajakubcin@aaacu.com

